
 

 

 

 

72 Finch Ave W.  -  North York, Ont. 

At the Danish Lutheran Church,  
For Information, email; info@danshfolkdancers.ca   

or Call; 905 873-7929 

The Danish Folkdancers of Toronto 

The Danish Folkdancers of Toronto will be celebrating the fall 

with a fun evening of dance, music & good company in 

“Krostuen”, (also known as the Royal hall) in the Danish 

Lutheran Church. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

(You are welcome to bring your own beverage, should you desire something stronger) 

Snacks and light foods will be provided, as well as coffee, tea, juice 

and water for the consideration of a small $ 10 donation to cover 

costs 

Saturday, Oct 28, 2017   5 - 10pm 
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